

## **Northeast Elementary School**

May 12, 2025 Dear Northeast Families.

Wishing all our amazing Northeast Mom's had a heartfelt Happy Mother's Day! I hope you were able to enjoy a restful, relaxing, and beautiful day surrounded by love, family, and appreciation, you deserve it all and more! Please see below for a few important messages:



Last week we celebrated with our teachers and staff in honor of <u>Teacher</u> <u>Appreciation</u> Week. I am grateful for our Northeast teachers and the entire staff, who continue to amaze me every day. Our staff diligently works to connect with students and families with great passion, flexibility, and character. This shows me how deeply invested they are in teaching and nurturing all of our Northeast Students. So, thank you, teachers and staff,

from the bottom of my heart... you are very much appreciated. PTO THANK YOU for always spoiling us and making our spirits sparkle.



National Nurses Day was also observed. Shout Out to our #1 and only Nurse Erin Buxton. Thank you for all your contributions, commitment, and dedication to everyone here at Northeast School.

## 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Moving Up Ceremony

- > Save the Date Tuesday, June 10, 2025 @ 9:00 AM
- > The event will be in the auditorium
- Note: limited seating will be needed (4 seats per student will be allowed)
- No Balloons



- ➤ We continue with 5<sup>th</sup>, 4<sup>th</sup> & 3<sup>rd</sup> graders participating in SBAC testing through May 23.
- ➤ Get a good night rest & eat a well-balanced breakfast
- Stay positive to reduce any anxiety children may be feeling
- Please have students on time and present during their testing window



## Field Day information will be forthcoming (class colors)



Wednesday, May 28<sup>th</sup> – First Grade 9:15-11:15 and Kindergarten 12:15-2:00 PM Thursday, May 29<sup>th</sup> - Second Grade 9:15-11:15 and Third Grade 12:15-2:15 Tuesday, June 3<sup>rd</sup> - Grade Four 9:15-11:15 Wednesday, June 4<sup>th</sup> - Grade Five 9:15-11:45

2025-26 Kindergarten Registration: Kindergarten registration for 2025-26 opens on Monday,

March 3. Per state law, your child must be five years old on or before September 1, 2025 to begin kindergarten

this year. You can complete the entire registration process online or attend a K Registration Event for assistance.

Refer to the <u>student registration section</u> of our website for detailed instructions.

## **IMPORTANT REMINDERS:**

May 19<sup>th</sup> NE Spirit Pop-up Store (AM)
May 22<sup>nd</sup> Third Grade Show 1:30 PM
May 26<sup>th</sup> NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day
May 29<sup>th</sup> 5<sup>th</sup> Graders Orientation Middle School Visit

See our Superintendent's Weekly Communication and SPS District Information: Linked here

Northeast PTO website click <a href="here">here</a>
Northeast Spirit wear click <a href=here</a>
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email or call 203-977-4469 between 7:00-3:00 M-F
Thank you for taking the time to read these messages. Have a great day!

Jennifer DeRubeis, Principal <a href="mailto:jderubeis@stamfordct.gov">jderubeis@stamfordct.gov</a>
#WeAreNortheast

